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School of Education and Human Services

ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

RLA Doctoral Student to Have Work
Published
Reading and Language Arts doctoral student Ning Fan will have his

article, “An Investigation of Oral Corrective Feedback in an English as

a Second Language Listening and Speaking Class,” published in the

Journal of Language Teaching and Research. It will be published in

January 2019. Ning was a student in Linda Pavonetti’s Qualitative

and Advanced Qualitative Methods class last winter and summer,

during which he conducted his research at Oakland University.

Congratulations, Ning!
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UPCOMING EVENTS

An Evening in the ERL – October 16
On Tuesday, October 16 from 5:30–7:30 p.m., the ERL is hosting An Evening in the ERL: Exploring

Reader’s Workshop – A Teacher’s Perspective. Teacher Leader and Literacy Consultant for

Avondale Schools Marcia Hudson and Literacy Consultant for Lake Orion Schools Kate Dimeo will

lead a panel of teachers from local districts presenting the “nuts and bolts” of using and managing the

reading workshop. The event provides an opportunity for our pre-service teachers and counselors to

participate alongside practicing educators from surrounding districts on a topic of shared interest.

For additional information about the event, please contact Barbara Begin Campbell.

BIRTHDAYS

If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Trevor Tyle.

ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful

things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your

publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items are

print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos

being submitted. Please put “SEHS Bulletin” in the subject line and email your information to:

ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.
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Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall

456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050

sehs@oakland.edu

oakland.edu/sehs

Manage your preferences or unsubscribe.
Not subscribed? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email in a browser.
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